

Contributed to Maine Memory Network by Maine Historical Society

(Coll 2220, Box 1/3) Date: Jan. 20, 1904

Description: Allen Winslow letter concerning choir music

E. W. GROSS, Treasurer

WM. HAYES, Agent

OFFICE OF

## BARKER MILL

AUBURN, MAINE, Jan 20th 1904

Dear bro.

Thanks for the words which are very appropriate & satisfactory in every way. I should hardly think the music at all adapted for general use as the very "close harmony" you mention is what is supposed to make a response effective but not intended for any other purpose. However, as I said at first you are at liberty to make any use you see fit. I shall not try to use the other words with this music. Perhaps, I can "fit them up" with something more in the regular line if the spirit strikes me.

I enclose a copy of the response as published (?)
Glad to hear of Arthur's success, & we are
all proud of him, a worthy descendent of
a worthy parentage. I am going to
have a good choir I think, and shall hope
to see you at church some Sunday

Yours Alli